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 Headteacher 
Mrs J. Higginbotham 

21st June 2022 
 

Dear parents/carers, 
 
On Wednesday 29th June, Year 6 will be having a Greek Day.  
 
During the day, we will be taking part in a whole range of Greek based 
activities including: food tasting, drama, pottery making, Greek dance and 
more.  
 
It would be fantastic if children could dress up for the day, as something linked 
to Ancient Greece. If children choose not to dress up, school uniform will be 
required. We will be making crown wreaths in class, which we will wear 
throughout the day. 
 
If there are any allergies that we need to be aware of for the food tasting, 
please let the year 6 team know. Thank you. 
 
We hope to make this a memorable, exciting and enjoyable day for the 
children. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
The Year 6 team. 
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